
Dear Valued Owners -  
 
As we continue to drive improvements in Casa Linda for the benefit of homeowners, vacation club 
members and renters, we need your help in addressing an issue that has become a safety concern as 
well as a cleanliness and aesthetics issue for all. 
 

We will do an inspection of all phases, streets and areas of the project and those properties that have not 
complied with this request will be charged the cost that Casa Linda will incur in taking corrective action 
through our gardening service provider DGN or any other gardening services we may need to use. 
 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
The administration  
admin@casalindacity.com 
 

 
Please take a look at the following pictures as examples of an issue we continue having in all phases of 
the project: 

 

 

 

      
 
Let's make a coordinated effort to make sure that the common areas and streets are not invaded by 
overgrown plants and trees. 
 
We want to get things going since this will benefit the overall look of the project and create a great 
impression to all members of our community, rental clients, and visitors. 
 
Let's try to get all the perimeters of your villas cleaned up and properly cut so branches are not blocking 
the visibility and the width of our streets. 


